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Have you heard of NAMI, the National Alliance on Mental Illness? With over
600 affiliates it is the nation's largest grassroots mental health organization
dedicated to building better lives for the millions of Americans affected by
behavioral health disorders. St. Clair County Community Mental Health is
committed to bringing this organization and its valuable benefits to the citizens of
St. Clair County. While NAMI membership is open to everyone, in particular it
provides fellowship and learning opportunities for the families, significant others
and friends of people with mental illness. Detailed information about NAMI can
be found by going to www.nami.org.
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An exploratory meeting to begin the process of starting a St. Clair County NAMI
affiliate is scheduled on October 22nd at 6:30 p.m. in the auditorium of our main
building at 3111 Electric Avenue, Port Huron. The meeting will be held both in-
person and virtually. Because in-person space is limited and invitations to attend
virtually need to be sent in advance, we are requesting that individuals RSVP by
October 19th. If you are interested in seizing this opportunity to make an even
bigger contribution to the recovery efforts of people with mental illness, while
learning self-care for yourself, please contact Tracy Goyette at 810-966-3740 or
tgoyette@sccemh.org.

I hope to see you there and join with you in creating a strong, effective, and
recovery-focused NAMI affiliate.

Sincerely,

Debra Johnson,
Executive Director



